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After-School Clubs 

These are the after school clubs 

that have started so far:  

Monday 

Music Theatre Group 

3.15pm – 4.15pm 

 

Breakfast Club  

This runs every day from 

8.00am—8.45am. All children are 

welcome to come along and join 

us for just £1.00 per day which 

should be paid via your 

ParentMail account. 

 

 

        

Scotsman’s Flash   

Our Year 3 and Year 5 children 

will be visiting Scotsman’s Flash 

over the next few months. The 

programme will last 6 weeks. The 

Inspiring Healthy Lifestyles 

team will deliver the activities 

which will be either sailing or 

kayaking plus archery or 

climbing. A letter has been sent 

home this week with a list of 

dates and a list of items that 

your child will need to 

participate. Please complete and 

return your permission slip 

ASAP. 
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School Photographs 

We have arranged for a 

photographer to visit school on 

Monday 9th March to take our 

school photographs. Group 

photographs including younger 

siblings who have not yet 

started school will be taken 

first at 9.00am. If you are 

bringing siblings please use the 

main school entrance as 

photographs will be taken in the 

school hall. If you do not return 

your reply slip, your child will 

not have their photograph 

taken as we must have parental 

consent. Thank you. 

 

Library Visits 

We have arranged for our 

children to visit Lamberhead 

Green Library in the next few 

weeks. During the visit they will 

have a tour of the library and 

will find out how the library 

operates. The children will visit 

on the following days: 

 

Rec - Wednesday 4th March 

Year 1 – Wednesday 4th March 

Year 2 – Wednesday 25th March 

Year 3 – Wednesday 11th March 

Year 4 – Wednesday 25th March 

Year 5 – Wednesday 11th March 

Year 6 – Wednesday 18th March 

 

Please complete and return 

your permission slip if you 

have not already done so. 

Thank you. 

 

 
                        

 

 

 

 

Rewards 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 14th February 

Congratulations to: 

Reception— James Finney 

Year 1 – Joshua Smith 

Year 2 – Finley Doherty 

Year 3 – Joshua Jones 

Year 4— Trent Baybutt 

Year 5- Brody Matthews 

Year 6- Lexie Webster 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 28th February 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Jaxon Welch 

Year 1 – Isabella Pryle 

Year 2 – Miah Littler 

Year 3 – Tiannah Corless 

Year 4 – Max Baggaley 

Year 5- Elissa Liptrot 

Year 6- George Bennett-Slee 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Year 3 on 

attaining 97.2% attendance 

week ending 7th February 

Congratulations to Year 5 on 

attaining 97.2% attendance 

week ending 14th February 

 

Christian Values 

Last term we had been looking 

at the value of Compassion. Our 

winners of the Christian Values 

award were: 

W/E 14.02.20 

Flynn Hignett – Year 2 

Darcie Buckley – Year 5 

 

This term we are looking at the 

value of Courage. Our winners 

of the Christian Values award 

are: 

W/E 28.02.20 

Ayva Seddon - Reception 

Cameron Dolan – Year 6 

 

 

28th February 2020 

 Robin Park 
Year 4 and Year 6 will be going 

to Robin Park until our Easter 

break as part of P.E. each 

Thursday. The cost for 

transport is 70p per week. 

 

Swimming 

Year 3 will be swimming each 

Monday until the end of the 

school year. The cost for 

swimming is £1.50 per week. 

Payments should be made via 

your ParentMail account. 

Please contact the school 

office if you are experiencing 

any problems making payments. 

 

World Book Day 2020 

This year for World Book Day 

we are asking the children to 

dress/decorate a potato as 

their favourite book character. 

Potatoes will be judged on 

Thursday 5th March. Prizes will 

be given in each class for the 

best dressed potato. 

 

 

Dinner Money Increase 

Our school meal provider has 

informed us that there will be a 

small price increase for school 

meals. This will take effect 

from Tuesday 21st April when 

the cost of a school meal will be 

£2.30. 

Just a reminder that payments 

for school dinners should be 

made via your School Grid 

account. Please contact the 

school office with any queries 

or questions you may have. 
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